
   

 
Meeting of the Full Council - 25 February 2021  
 
Report on the External Scrutiny Committee meeting held on 12 January 2021 
 
Chair: County Councillor Edward Nash psc 
 
The agenda and minutes of the meeting may be viewed on the county council’s web 
site via the following link: 
 
External Scrutiny Committee 
 
12 January 2021 
 
Strengthening Flood Risk Management and Preparedness - Progress Report 
 
The External Scrutiny Committee was presented with a progress report on the 
implementation of agreed actions following the recommendations of the 
Strengthening Flood Risk Management and Preparedness Task and Finish Group. 
 
Resolved: That regular updates on progress be presented to the External Scrutiny 
Committee, subject to any restrictions made by Covid19 and local elections 
 
 
Chair's Update and Universal Credit and the pandemic in Lancashire 
 
The committee was presented with an update from the Lancashire Welfare Rights 
Service on Universal Credit and the pandemic in Lancashire. 
 
Resolved: That; 
 

1. County Councillor Gillian Oliver be reappointed as rapporteur on the matter of 
Universal Credit in Lancashire, tasked to  meet with Officers from the 
Lancashire County Council Public Health Team to both review relevant 
Council policy and in particular to discuss and answer the previous 
recommendations made by the External Scrutiny Committee at its meeting 
held on 25 February 2020.  

 
2. That County Councillor Oliver, together with the Public Health Team reports 

back to the External Scrutiny Committee as soon as is practicable. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://council.lancashire.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CommitteeId=1396

